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Dear Parents & Carers, 
Thank you to parents who completed our parent survey. We have kept the link open should you still 
wish to complete it.  

Our class assemblies this term so far have been wonderful—a real celebration of learning, present-
ed by the children with confidence and pride. Well done to our Year 6, Year 5 and Year 3 classes.   
We wish you a happy half term break. We have shared some London activities and things to do—
please have a look.  
Thank you for your continued support,   

Adeola Oladejo, Headteacher and Senior Leadership Team 

Shine, Encourage, Love and Learn 

 
Star Awards! 

Friday 2nd February 

Reception: Janelle & Teddy 

Year 1: Scarlet-Rose & Emanuel  

Year 2: Miles  

Year 3: Sakibur & Kailand 

Year 4: Lara & Macy 

Year 5: All of Year 5! 

Year 6: Eli & Lucy 

Safer Internet Day—Open Classroom 

22nd Feb, 3pm—Join Us! 

On Thursday 22nd February, St Jude and St 

Paul’s will hold an Open Classroom event from 

3pm onwards for parents/carers in Reception - 

Year 6. This is an opportunity for you to learn 

alongside your child/children in their classroom.  

The focus will be on a strand from our 

Computing curriculum linked to the importance 

of Online Safety. The session will be taught at 

an age appropriate level by your child’s class 

teacher and may include some supporting adults. 

We hope you can join us! 

BRONZE AWARDS!  
(10 Merits for learning and positive  

behaviour) 
 

Jamille-Rose, Aiden, Ibraheem, George, Sonny, 
Beneal, Irfan, Jiyan, Joey 

RHSE Policy 

We have updated our Relationships, Health and 

Sex Education Policy which can be found on our 

website here. Please have a look at what is 

taught and when. If you have any questions or 

comments, please speak to a member of the 

senior leadership team. Thank you. 

Absence 
If your child will be absent from school due to 

illness, please remember to contact the school 

office, in person, by phone or email on the first 

day of your child’s absence.  

We have also updated our Attendance Policy, 

which can be found here. 

Friday 9th February 

Reception: Asenka & Kendal-Rae 

Year 1: Oliver & Ezra 

Year 2: Tayyeb & Rian 

Year 3: All of Year 3!  

Year 4: Berkin 

Year 5: Beneal 

Year 6: Cayden, Lexi and Ibraheem 

Breakfast and After School Provision 

Bookings 

Please remember to book for breakfast club 

(7.30-8.30am) and after school provision (3.30-

6pm) by midnight the night before at the 

latest. The earlier, the better is helpful—thank 

you! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F5XRR8Q
https://www.stjudestpauls.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1083&type=pdf
https://www.stjudestpauls.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1049&type=pdf


              Dates for your Diary 

Birthday Cake 

We will be unable to cut birthday cake at 

school. If you would like to share cake with 

your child’s class, this should be individual cakes 

or cake that is already cut and wrapped. Cakes 

should also be nut free. Thank you.  

12-16 Feb Half-Term Week 

20 February KS1 Road Safety Workshop 

22 February Three Discovery Workshops for pupils 

3pm—open classroom for parents/
carers 

28 February Bletchley Park Cyber Workshops for 
KS2 

KS1 & KS2 Big Sing Event at Islington 
Assembly Hall 

PM—Year 5 Gardening at Newington 
Green with the Garden Classroom 

1 March, 
9.15am 

Year 2 Class Assembly—Parents/
carers welcome 

4 March Year 6 out to City University—
Journalism department 

British Library Fairy Stories Online 
Workshop: Fairy stories with Michael 
Rosen, Jasbinder Bilan and Allen Fati-
maharan.  

5 March School Nurse in—Year R and Y6 
Height and Weight Measurement 

4-7 March Bikeability Balance for Y1 and Y2  

8 March, 
9.15am 

Year 4 Class Assembly—Parents/
carers welcome 

FA Biggest Ever Football Session 

11-15 March SJSP celebrates British Science 
Week 

12 March Year 4 to Royal Albert Hall for Prom 
Praise 4 Schools concert  

15 March, 
9.15am 

Year 1 Class Assembly—Parents/
carers welcome 

Red Nose Day 

19 March School nurse and well-being clinic—
parents/carers welcome to book a slot 

20 March Parents’ Evening: 3.50-6.30pm 

21 March Parents’ Evening: 3.50-5.30pm 

22 March, 
9.15am 

Nursery/Reception Class Assembly —
Parents/carers welcome 

School nurse and well-being clinic—
parents/carers welcome to book a slot 

26 March Year 5 Shakespeare Project starts: 
visit to see performance of Julius Cae-
sar  

28 March Last day of spring term –school closes 
at 1.30pm. 

29 March-12 
April 

Easter Holiday 

Online safety: Balancing Screen time 

Creating a balanced digital diet with screen 

time tips: internetmatters.org 

Find simple tips to help children develop 

healthy online habits and a good digital diet to 

help them thrive on and offline: 

School Attendance 

Did you know that 95% attendance is 10 

days absence a year? 

Pupils with 95% attendance are likely to 

achieve good grades and form a habit of 

attending school regularly.  

Pupils who take a 2-week holiday every year—

and have no other absence in the school year- 

can only achieve 95% attendance. 

Doodle Learning 

We set our homework through DoodleLearning. 

It’s a fantastic resource where children can 

practise maths, English, spelling and times 

tables skills. Children are encouraged to do this 

‘a little and often’. Each child has a 

DoodleLearning login. If your child needs their 

password reset, please see your child’s class 

teacher. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/creating-a-balanced-digital-diet-with-screen-time-tips/


London Events and Activities for Half Term 





Half Term Activity: Artwork Needed for the IFF interfaith Calendar 

Islington Faiths Forum (IFF) would like to pupils in Islington to create artwork for the 2024-2025 inter 

faith calendar. 

The theme for all works of art will be “One Planet, one People, one Future.” Pupils should 

draw their interpretations of this.  

The deadline to submit artwork to school is  19th February 2024.   

The picture size can be no greater than A3. 

 Create brightly coloured, bold pictures for the calendar in LANDSCAPE layout with clear, clean 

outlines so that they can scan well.  You can use paints, coloured pens, markers, etc, no chalk or 

pencil!  

All entries will go to a panel of judges who will shortlist 12 entries for the calendar.  Please write your 

first name and the school on the back of your artwork.  


